Cabinet Meeting Notes February 12, 2014

Budget Forum

Forum to review budgetary issues with the campus community will be held in Frisbie 200 at 2:00 pm on Friday, February 14.

Sustainability Committee

A sustainability committee has formed. The committee will need to determine objectives and make sure that all campus areas are represented.

Enrollment Update

A change in the admissions letter no longer requires deposit within 30 days. The greatest application and acceptance increase is at the associate level. Out-of-state application and acceptance rates continue to increase. A decrease in the number of continuing students is an issue. Enrollment and retention are crucial to the campus and every employee needs to be mindful of the importance of these initiatives.